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To Whom It May Concern: 

It gives me great pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for the Funky Kids Club 

Creative Workshop, 

Our school invited Denis and Olivia Staunton of The Funky Kids Club to work with the pupils of this 
school for a ten-week period from September to December 2010. The children thoroughly enjoyed 

each Tuesday's workshop and the 70 minute session with each class grouping flew by.  

Denis and Olivia were very organized and each lesson/workshop was thoroughly prepared and 
totally professional. Lessons were fun, children enjoyed them immensley and over the ten weeks the 

childrens' confidence and expression improved significantly. 

Denis and Olivia had a very good rapport with the children and this was very evident in the many 
and varied activities they involved the children in such as mime, role-play, song-singing, dance 
movement, puppet-making, creating costumes, painting stage backdrops and designing the 
programme covers. 

At the end of the ten weeks the children put on two shows for parents, relations and friends. Both 
shows were thoroughly enjoyed by all. The children were excited and eager to show what they 

had learned over the preceeding ten weeks. Parents were entertained and proud to see their 
children perform with such enthusiasm and confidence. The shows were a huge success thanks to 

the huge effort put in by Denis and Olivia. 

It is therefore no surprise that parents and pupils are looking forward to the return of Funky Kids 

Club Creative Workshop to our school in two years. 

I have no hesitation in recommending Funky Kids to any school. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Padraig Croinin. (Principal) 


